Fyi...

From: Renee LoPilato

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 11:07 AM

To: Wendy Farley-Campbell < wendy.farleycampbell@ci.florence.or.us>

Cc: Karen Stanley

Subject: Public Comment for March 28, 2023 Meeting

Hi Wendy,

With our thanks, could you please post our comment for the next Planning Commission meeting on March 28, 2023:

We realize that Planning Commission decisions are based on land use criteria and not on opinion pieces written by friends of the applicant(s). That said, we feel obligated to respond to the Feb. 14, 2023 letter submitted by two neighbors in Fairway Estates. Specifically, the quotes attributed to us are mischaracterized, out of context, and irrelevant to the Planning Commission's analysis. The motivations attributed to us for participating in this process are simply false. Finally, the opinions that the authors of February 14, 2023 share, and their disparaging comments about us, are theirs alone, and obviously not related to any land use criteria.

Notwithstanding the above, we are refraining from responding in kind. We appreciate the Commission's work on this and trust it will make a decision based on the land use criteria and evidence.

Respectfully submitted, Renee LoPilato K. S. Stanley Fairway Estates